
July 24, 2020 
 
Dear FCA Families, 
 
As expected, information continues to change rapidly. To the best of our knowledge this 
evening’s announcement by the Fairfield Board of Health is a recommendation only. 
 
  
 
FCA remains committed to reopening school in a safe way on August 24th for full time 
instruction. 
 
  
 
Our full plan includes the use of masks, social distancing, small cohort groups, extra cleaning, 
and a reliance upon your agreement to support our plan and keep your children home if they are 
sick. Together, we can reopen FCA! The full plan will be released Monday. Our plan aligns with 
school reopening guidance published by the American Academy of Pediatrics and the guidance 
put out by Governor Mike DeWine in conjunction with the Ohio Department of Health and The 
Ohio Department of Education.  That guidance has not changed! 
 
  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions after reading the plan on Monday. 
 
  
 
In His Service, 
 
 
Craig Carpenter and Laura Putinski 


